
 

 

14th December 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Visit to St John’s R.C. Primary School 
Wednesday 16th December 2015 

 
St John’s R.C. Primary School have invited children in 3SE and other schools to attend their Christmas 
performance this Wednesday. This is an opportunity for the children to join an event with other children 
from the area and see a performance from another local school. We will leave at 10.30am and walk to 
St John’s in time for the performance at 11.00am, returning in time for lunch. 
 
Regional news programme, BBC Northwest Tonight, are scheduled to be filming the performance for 
their nightly television report. Oswald Road children will not be filmed directly; however, we wish to 
inform you that there could be the possibility that they are seen in the audience. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend, please contact me so that I can make alternative 
arrangements for your child while the class attends the visit. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Satnam Singh 
3SE Class Teacher 
 


